
‭FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE‬

‭Apex Primary School Expresses Gratitude for Support‬
‭Amidst Security Concerns‬

‭LONDON, December, 8th, 2023 - Apex Primary School extends its heartfelt gratitude‬
‭to the local authorities, law enforcement agencies, parents, and the community at‬
‭large for the unwavering support received in response to recent security concerns.‬
‭The outpouring of solidarity has been both comforting and reaffirming of the resilient‬
‭spirit that defines our school community.‬

‭In the face of adversity, the collaboration with local authorities and the police has‬
‭been appreciated. The ongoing commitment to ensuring the safety and security of‬
‭our students, staff, and parents is crucial, and we are grateful for the efforts invested‬
‭in addressing the situation. The partnership between the school and law‬
‭enforcement remains strong as we collectively work towards maintaining a secure‬
‭environment.‬

‭The school acknowledges the concern expressed by parents and members of the‬
‭community. Your support has not only strengthened our resolve but has served as a‬
‭powerful reminder of the unity that defines Apex Primary School. We firmly believe‬
‭that standing together against hate and intolerance is the most effective way to‬
‭overcome such challenges.‬

‭As of the date of our previous press release on the 7th of December, the school has‬
‭not issued any official communication outside of that release. It is essential for our‬
‭school community to be aware that any communications received outside of our‬
‭official channels are not endorsed by Apex Primary School. Please exercise caution‬
‭and verify the authenticity of any information purported to be from the school.‬

‭Apex Primary School remains committed to transparency and will continue to provide‬
‭updates through official channels as the situation unfolds. We appreciate your‬
‭understanding and cooperation during these challenging times.‬

‭For further information or media inquiries, please contact:‬

‭Meherun Hamid‬
‭Headteacher‬
‭contact@apexprimaryschool.co.uk‬
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